
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: John Chapman [mailto:   
Sent: 10 May 2018 17:49 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
I wish to object very strongly to the proposal to divert Prince’s Parade in Hythe 
(NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254). 
 
I consider the proposed development that requires diversion of the road, to be wholly 
unacceptable for a variety of reasons including the fact that a historic site would be 
destroyed and it would represent the loss of vital open space separating coastal 
communities. 
 
In fact, even if this development were to go ahead it could do so with the road left in 
its current position. 
 
In view of the importance of this proposal to the locality and its contentious nature, I 
would expect it to be called in for consideration by the Secretary of State rather than 
being left for determination by the local authority. 
 
Regards 
John Chapman 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 




